
Charlie Company 3RAR 
Vietnam 1968 
Reunion 2023 

 
It’s great to be able to announce that the CC 68 Reunion that had 
been planned for May 2020 will now take place at Hahndorf in 
May 2023. 
 
We will meet at Hahndorf on 10 May and depart on 14 May.   
A detailed Itinerary is attached. 
 
If you would like to attend, please contact me.  
 
Email: lp1005delicia@bigpond.com 
 
Costs will be available soon and the information will be advised to 
all who are attending as soon as possible. 
 
Lloyd Anderson 
8 Platoon 

 

 
   

“Old but still faithful” 
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